
Cyber Secure your Business

The NI Cyber Security Centre has launched a new guide for small and medium
sized businesses to help them safeguard their businesses against cyber
threats.

Minister Poots announces the
appointment of a new Chairperson and a
new member on the CAFRE College
Advisory Group

Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs Minister Edwin Poots today
welcomed the appointment of Maynard Mawhinney as Chairperson, and Harold
Johnston as Member representing the Dairying Sector, on the CAFRE College
Advisory Group (CAFRE CAG).

Minister Hargey delivers liquor
licensing modernisation

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has today finalised a Bill to modernise
outdated liquor licensing legislation here.

Mallon announces budget allocation of
£344.5 million funding for NI Water

Minister Mallon has allocated £344.5 million funding for essential water and
sewerage services as part of her 2021/22 budget.
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Rates discount deadline approaching

Domestic ratepayers are reminded that the deadline for the 4% discount if
they pay their rate bill in full is Friday 9 July 2021.
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